
Fermi Summer School COVID-19 Guidelines 
 
Please refer to Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (www.cdc.gov) guidelines for 
information about preventing the spread of COVID-19 and what to do if you are sick. We are 
counting on you to support precautions to prevent spread of the disease at the Fermi Summer 
School.  
 

• Face masks must be worn indoors except when actively eating or drinking to follow the 
current University of Delaware policy. This includes the airport shuttles.  

• Please respect personal boundaries for social distancing and personal precautions such 
as mask wearing in outdoor spaces. Harassment of anyone about their choice of wearing 
a mask or not will not be tolerated.  

• Please follow good hygiene rules -- wash hands regularly and make use of hand 
sanitizer, avoid sharing personal items, cough or sneeze into your elbow or a tissue, and 
follow other good public health practices. 

• If you feel sick or develop possible COVID symptoms, follow CDC isolation guidelines and 
take a test as soon as possible. If you have concerning symptoms, seek help as soon as 
possible. 

• Participants testing positive for COVID will need to isolate. The CDC recommends 
isolating for at least 5 days. Meals will be provided in rooms if a participant needs to 
isolate. 

 

While the health risks are hopefully minimized by vaccination, please be aware that 

a) If we have a serious breakout, the school will be cancelled, and everybody will lose out. 

b) People are traveling from all over the world. Most will be unable to fly home on time if they 
catch COVID, leading to major expense and inconvenience.  


